EB Scripps Park Comfort Station project update for CPA meeting

Vic Salazar <vic@vicsalazar.com>

Mon 8/3/2020 6:16 PM

To: La Jolla Community Planning Association <info@lajollacpa.org>

Hello La Jolla CPA President.

Here is update on construction activity for the EB Scripps Park Comfort Station project. Please share with your membership at the August 6, 2020 meeting.

July 31, 2020 Update:

Construction activity is continuing on weekdays for the EB Scripps Park Comfort Station Replacement Project.

In the past month, site grading has been completed. Also, the foundations for the southern building have been dug and the contractor is working on building utilities.

The construction plan for the next month includes completing utility work for the south building and foundation pour.

Thank you, Vic Salazar Community Liaison

Vic Salazar Communications
5205 Kearny Villa Way #107
San Diego, CA 92123
(o) 619.517.4744
www.vicsalazar.com
2012 Minority-Owned Business of the Year, Small Business Administration, San Diego Chapter